
Partner Update 

 

 

 

Update from 
 

Calne Town Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

7 December 2021 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 The Town Council will have met on 29th November and considered to set its 
precept  (update to be provided at meeting) 
 

 

 Town Hall tower works continue and the replacement boiler has been fitted at 
the Town Hall. 

 

 

 We continue to work with The Rise Trust Youth team and will with support from 
the Area Board be offering two safe space drop in sessions, youth outreach and 
a year 7,8 & 9 youth club. 

 

 

 A call for local artists to put forward a brief for a Covid Art Memorial was 
launched on 18 November.  For any further information and to request a copy of 
the brief please contact Natalie Waters, Democratic Services Officer via email: 
nwaters@calne.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
Mark Edwards 
Head of Business 
Calne Town Council 
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